
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

(Below) is your child’s BMG Student Unique Image Code for School Photos 2022. Now you have 
received your child/rens unique image codes families can register online with Arthur Reed Photos 
www.arphotos.com.au. You will be directly notified by Arthur Reed Photos when photos become 
available in the Arthur Reed webshop. 

School Photos are scheduled for the following dates at each campus. Timetables are attached and 
are subject to change: 

Maddingley Campus– 2, 3, 4, 5, & 6 May 

Woodlea Campus – 16, 17 & 18 May 

Students are required to wear Full School Uniform, to be neat and tidy. Hair and appearance should 
be as per School regulations listed in the student diaries. It is preferred that students wear jumpers. 
Blazers are compulsory for students in Years 5-12.  

BMG Sibling (brothers/sisters currently attending BMG) photos will also be taken as per the 
timetabled information. 

If your child has Physical Education on their scheduled photo day they are to: 

Students in Years 5-12 should come to school in full school uniform and change into their PE 
uniform when required. 

Students in Prep - Year 4 should come to school in full school uniform and bring their runners in 
their school bag. 

All students will be photographed regardless of an order being placed. The photos include individual 
student portraits and Class/Tutor Group photographs.   

Please note these photos are exempt from the “Exclusion from Multimedia” If you have any 
concerns contact Casey Ryder or Cathy Perconte on 5366 4800. 

If you have any other queries in relation to school photographs, please contact Cathy Perconte on 
5366 4800. 

Your sincerely, 

Cathy Perconte 

Community Development Coordinator 


